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Shooting Investigating 

Adams County, Colo. – (August 14, 2020):  

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a shooting death in the Dupont neighborhood. 

On August 14th, 2020 at approximately 11:12 AM, deputies responded to a residence in the 6000 block 

of E. 80th Avenue for a report of an unconscious and unresponsive person with gunshot wounds. Upon 

arrival, deputies discovered an adult male victim inside the residence deceased from an apparent 

gunshot wound. 

Members of the ACSO Laboratory and Crime Scene Team are currently processing the scene. Detectives 

are interviewing witnesses, neighbors, and others. 

The investigation is ongoing and preliminary. 

Members of the public are strongly encouraged to call the ACSO Detective Division or Metro Denver 

Crime Stoppers (720) 913-STOP with any tips or information. Callers can remain anonymous. 

      -END- 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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